
Good news folks! The deadline to renew and avoid a
late fee has been moved to May 4th. So if you haven't
already done so, please click the button and renew
today.

Renew TASO

It's not too late to RENEW!!!
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Only 106 of our members have renewed their ACV
membership for the upcoming fall season. If you haven't
already renewed please do so ASAP so that you can
participate in our upcoming training events and summer
league on-court opportunities. 

Since the TASO deadline to renew and avoid an
additional $25 late fee has been extended the ACV
deadline has also been extended to May 4th.

The deadline to take advantage of scrimmage credits,
earned last season, has also been extended to May 4th
as well. It only takes a few minutes to complete your
renewal application on the ACV website.

Renew and Pay Dues

We Need YOU Back

2021 Calendar UPDATED !!!

We have made updates to the training calendar in June because, fortunately, we have
been invited to officiate a couple of summer leages and thus have on-court training
opportunities. We will still hold the Webex Training sessions. We just had to adjust the
days to allow for the Summer Leagues being held on Sun - Tue nights in June. This
mostly affects our New Members, but remember all members are invited to attend any of
our Webex sessions. For Returning members, as you plan your summer, consider the
offerings and decide which training will benefit you the most to meet your 5 meeting
obligation per TASO. Returning members can attend as many training sessions as they
wish. 

If you are a new official with in the last 3 years, you may want to attend more training
sessions. If you were a new official last year or if you just want some extra on-court time
and feedback from our training team please reach out to Christle Miersma, VP/Trainer, to
get on the list to work at the summer leagues.

Remember our Training Team will be by invitation only and Returning Members are

Please review the ACV Calendar to plan your season. If you use

Google Calendar, you can simply subscribe to this calendar.



encouraged to attend the Mentors Meeting even if you have not volunteered to be a
mentor. Those invited to the Trainers Meeting can also overlap as mentors, but you will
not be required to attend both unless you wish. Both meetings will count toward your 5
meeting obligation. 

Click for Calendar

You should have received an email regarding the
availability sheets. Please get those in ASAP as Janiece
is already working on assignments.  

Assigner Reminders



Training season is fast approaching so keep recruiting.

Remember, you can earn a $25 recruiting bonus plus a $25 mentor bonus if you mentor your
recruit(s). Our training for the 2021 season will begin with our first New Member Orientation on
May 24th. If you know someone, please direct them to the New Member section of our website
where we have information on becoming a new member. Or, send Christle-VP/Trainer their
contact information so they can start getting update emails for this year's training. 

What's the call section will return to the newsletter
in the May issue. In the mean time please review the
2021-22 Rule Changes and spotlights. 

Volleyball Rules Changes - 2021-22

Religious Headwear Permitted Without State
Association Approval in High School
Volleyball
NFHS Volleyball Signals Chart

Check out the new rule changes for

2021-22

Christle Miersma
ACV VP/Trainer
Email: TxVolleyGal1@yahoo.com
www.austinvolleyballofficials.com
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